Head Office Relocation

HSBC wishes to inform all its customers, suppliers and the public that,
effective Monday 21 November 2022, its Head Office will be relocated

to 5" Floor, Iconebene 1 Building, Lot 441, Rue de I'Institut, Ebene.

The last working day at the current location, HSBC Center, will be
Friday 18 November 2022. Please note that our Ebene Branch and
ATM will continue to remain operational at the current location - 18
CyberCity, Ebene. All our phone numbers and contact details wiill

remain unchanged.

We look forward to welcoming you at our new Head Office. For more

information, please contact us.
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https://www.hsbc.co.mu/help/contact/

